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Submission: I wish to complain about the alleged 17% increase in gas prices in NSW according to the media. This 
exceptionally steep increase is very hard on consumers, even the more so, knowing that NSW has plenty of untapped gas 
resources, that could have easily been started to be used, except for environmentalists whingeing about coal seam gas 
extraction. The other complaint of course is NSW is importing gas from Queensland who export their gas to us at inflated 
pricesd as they would rather get higher prices by overseas export. This steep increase is very difficult for consumers to finance 
in the short time frame that the gas industry has given us. We can’t even use our own local supply of resources, and we export it 
for inflated prices that we have to now pay.  
I am completely opposed to the huge gas price increase and wish to stop it from happening. I shall be changing my appliances 
to electricity as soon as practicable.  
An annoyed reluctant customer (who will change to electricity as soon as I can) 
Wendy Wenzel 
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